
August 24, 2017 

John Lyons 
Executive Director 
Public Service Commission 
211 Sower Blvd. 
Frankfort, KY 40601 

RE: Case No. 2017-00308 

Dear Mr. Lyons, 

Atmos Energy Corporation submits for filing the Company1s response to the Commission's 
August 22, 201 7 Order in the above referenced case. 

Please feel free to contact me at 270.685.8024 if you have any questions and/or need any 
additional information. 

Sincerely, 

Mark A. Martin 
Vice President - Rates & Regulatory Affairs 

Enclosures 

cc: · Randy Hutchinson 
Eric Wilen 

Atmos Energy Corporation 

3275 Highland Pointe Drive, Owensboro, KY 42303-7835 

P 270-685-8000 F 270-639-2076 atmosenergy.com 


